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CommenterWords 

Although not opposed to energy projects, I feel that the Northern Pass Transmission lines are not for the State and  

people of New Hampshire. The number of jobs created (and life span of he jobs) as well as any income to the  

State from the project, does not outweigh the environmental impact, or the loss of tourist dollars, the the project  

will create. Many tourists are here because of the unspoiled beauty of the region and many shops, B&B/Hotels,  

and local businesses rely on tourism, the presence of the power line will have a detrimental effect on NH tourism,  

and the project should be cancelled. Green energy is the future and the State should be looking into projects that  

generate energy for the State's residents and not for the profit of out of State entities. 
kind regards' 
ELS. 

  

 


